
 
 
 
Accommodation 
 
There are many options to stay in Koper, but the key is to BOOK AS SOON 
AS POSSIBLE. The town gets very busy in the summer. The school holidays 
will start on 25 June, while the student semester will not be finished by 
then. 
 
You can stay in hotels, B&Bs or private apartments, which can be found via 
usual platforms for accommodation. 
 
A good option close to where the lectures will take place is Hotel Vodišek 
(www.hotel-vodisek.com), offering single rooms for 80 Eur per night with 
breakfast + city tax or 120 Eur per night + city tax for a double room. 
 


